
 
 
 
 
May 25, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Ivana Garriga 
Chicago United Industries, Inc.  
Email:  ivanag@cuiltd.com  
 
RE: 16 -FOIA-130 Copy of Mansfield Oil Co. DBE Plan or Waiver Plan   
 
Dear Ms. Garriga: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On May 17, 2016, we received your request for (“Request”).   
 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with a copy of the Mansfield Oil Co. Schedule A 
Bidder/Proposer/Contractor Commitment to DBE Subcontract Participation and Schedule C 
Confirmation of DBE Commitment. 
 
After performing a diligent search of Metra’s records, we have been unable to locate any records 
responsive to your Request for a copy of Mansfield Oil Co. DBE Plan or Waiver Plan.  Metra’s Office 
of Business Diversity & Civil Rights advises that Mansfield Oil Co. did not submit a waiver plan 
because they committed to the DBE goal by submitting the above-referenced Schedule A and C. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
 
Attachments 
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